
Cape Coral Bass Club 

 

December Newsletter 
NOVEMBER CLUB TOURNAMENT (EAST BURNT STORE) 

1st Place – Jon Black #11.19 

2nd Place – Al Turner #7.78 

3rd Place – Dave Cramer #7.63 

Big Bass 

Rob Kozan - #2.98 

2 Second Place Big Bass 

Jon Black - #2.97 

SHERIFF’S OPEN TOURNAMENT (LAKE KENNEDY)  



1st Place – Brent Steven and Brandon Marchese - #8.80 

2nd Place – Billy Mullen and Darrell Beller - #8.78 

3rd Place – Jon Petry and Garrett Rankin – #7.56 

Big Bass 

Billy Mullen and Derrell Beller - #5.33  

 

NEW BUSINESS AND REMINDERS 

Please remember for the remainder of Club tournaments for 

the rest of the tournament season weigh in will be at 2:00.   

Club T-Shirts are available.  If anyone is interested in purchasing 

a club shirt please see Lori Snow.  Both short and long sleeve 

shirts in various sizes and colors with the club logo printed on 

them are available  

Any anglers competing in club events please be aware of club 

tournament rules and observe these rules during tournament 

fishing.  Any anglers that do not abide by these rules are subject 

to penalty and / or disqualification 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Our next club meeting is on December 3rd, at 7:30 pm at 

Nemo’s Sports Café 



Our next club tournament will be held on Sunday, December 

8th at Gator Slough.  

Mini-Bucks #4 will be held on Saturday, December 14th at 

location TBD.   

The Cape Coral Bass Club would like to wish everyone a great 

holiday season.  We hope to see you at the next club meeting 

website – www.capecoralbassclub.com 

e­mail – capecoralbassclub@comcast.net 

…Follow us on “Facebook 


